


2 

We support the modest investment proposed to procure three mobile generators to address 
concerns raised by customers in relation to long duration outages.  An improvement in 
Bushfire safety by implementing ultra-fast sensitive protection on 239 feeders is also 
supported.  

We believe that overall, the Proposal has struck a reasonable balance between affordability 
pressures while improving service levels for worst served customers in the state. This has 
been supported by extensive engagement and listening to the voice of regional and remote 
customers.  

Please feel free to contact me at  if you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

Michael Leane 

Chair, Regional and Remote Customers Advisory Group 




